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Fletcher Road, Bethania Line Marking Night 
Works 

Logan City Council is commencing line 
marking refreshing works in your local 

area.   These works are part of Council’s 
continuing program to improve the road 
network in our City. 

WHAT IS HAPPENING? 
Localised road pavement line marking and 
associated works will be carried out on 
Fletcher Road, Bethania. 

We have appointed Allstate Linemarking 
Services Pty Ltd to carry out these works. 

WHEN IS IT HAPPENING? 
Works are scheduled to be undertaken 
between September and early October 2024. 
It is anticipated these works will take 4 shifts to 
complete, however the timing and duration are 
subject to weather and construction 
conditions. 

To reduce impacts on motorists, these works 
will be carried out at night between 7:00pm 
and 5:00am. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

We will aim to minimise disruption during these 
works. However, some localised construction 
impacts will be experienced such as: 

• Changed traffic conditions including 
reduced speed limits, temporary lane 
closures and associated traffic detours.   
Site representatives will be available to 
assist motorists as required. 

• Temporary loss of street parking (if 
applicable). 

• Temporary storage of equipment and 
materials in the road reserve as required. 

• Increased levels of noise, dust and 
vibration at times. The site team will 
implement measures to reduce these 
impacts as much as practical. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
If you have any queries about these works, 
please contact Council’s Road Construction & 
Maintenance Branch: 

07 3412 3412 | Council@logan.qld.gov.au 
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